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Prayer Requests Urgent requests can 
be phoned to Sue on 354949 OR text 
on 07769678659. 
Otherwise: 

• Prayers can be posted on the prayer 
list on the wall at the back of church 

• Church members who have 
indicated their willingness to pray at 
short notice can be informed of your 
needs via the prayer texting service. 

• You can request that the house 
groups cover your prayer request. 

• You can request a prayer partner or 
find one yourself. 

• We have 3 prayer-triplets available 
and ready to pray for you or yours. 

• Prayers can be offered out loud 
during Sunday services. 

Contact Sue Trotter making it clear how 
you want your request to be dealt with.  
 

Weekly Prayer Meeting every Tuesday 
in Church (through Ignition Coffee) at 
9.15am to 10.15am.  
Prayers for Selby Street held at Selby 
Street every Wednesday morning 9am.  
To pray for the mission of the area and 
for God to speak to us about the future. 
Monthly Prayer Pop-In at AP.  From 
7pm until 9pm on the FIRST FRIDAY of 
every month.  All welcome – please 
come along.  Prayer changes lives. 
 
Special Prayers for Leon: 
Leon, who we have been helping for a 
long time, would love to change his life 
around and indeed is really trying!!!  If 
he can stay clear of the negative people 
who influence him and give up street 
drugs properly he could more than likely 
have a place to live in Emmaeus  -  HE 
ASKS FOR PRAYER.  He  is at present 
living rough.   
 

 
 

Services for Sunday 
16th October 2016 

  
10.30 AM Doreen Jeffery 

 
6.30 PM Rev Andrew Stead 
Communion/healing service 

 
 

 
     Church Stewards: 
           AM & PM: John & Barbara 
                             Hallam 
 
     Music:  
     AM: Rachael 
     PM: Vanessa 
  
    

     Welcome Stewards: 
   AM: Val Haynes & Ann Hall 
   PM: Dave Rowe 

 
      Hospitality: Thursday Evening 

   Housegroup (Rachel Pearson) 
 
      Sound and Vision:  
     AM: Simon & Jon 
     PM: Marcus 
  
 
 
 

 
Articles for the next edition of the notices by Thursday 6pm 
latest please, to: 

� notices@anlabyparkmethodistchurch.com 

� 135 Belgrave Drive, Hull, HU4 6DP 

� 534367 

 
Note: these Notices are produced on a rota basis by a small 
team of people.  If you are interested in joining the team,  
please speak to John Hallam or Denise Robinson. 

   

                                    at Anlaby Parkat Anlaby Parkat Anlaby Parkat Anlaby Park    
Minister: Revd Andrew Stead:   Tel: 352157 
 

Notices for Sunday 9th October 2016 
 

 
 

 

Visit us online at: 
www.anlabyparkmethodistchurch.com 

Follow us 

@APMChurch 
Find us: 

 
Today’s Services  

 
10.30 AM Rev Andrew Stead 
(includes a commissioning 

service for Grace 
Polak) 

 
6.30 PM Brenda Emms 

 
 
     Church Stewards: 
           AM & PM: Sue & Dave Rowe 

 
 
 

The offering for  
2nd October  was 
as follows: 
  

  
Offering £ 1,136 
Budget     £ 1,115 
Average  £ 1,106 
 
 

 

Welcome… 
 
 

We hope you find a warm 
welcome within this                  

Church Family 

Please join us for tea or coffee after 
the morning service. For details of 
our Crèche, Sunday Club or anything 
you are unsure of, please speak with 
the person who welcomed you on 
arrival. Hearing Aid users please 
note we have a loop 
system fitted. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement   

“To share God’s love 

in words and actions, 

to grow and nurture 

wholehearted followers 

of Jesus Christ 
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THIS WEEKS EVENTS  
 

Tuesday 11th October 11am to 
7pm. Find space, be quiet, refocus, 
breathe… Peace Retreat at Tower 
Hill Methodist Church 
 
Thurs 13th October, 8pm in the 
Trinity Room. Wives Group  - 
Beanstalk (children’s literary charity) 
 

 
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Monday 7th November at Selby 
Street.  There will be an exhibition of 
7 paintings “Holiness and Justice” by 
Ric Stotts.  Ric will be talking at 6pm 
on Monday 7th with a “Tea & Talk” to 
open the exhibition.  The exhibition 
will be there until 13th).  Please come 
along, everyone welcome. 
 
Friday 11th November at 11am. Act 
of Remembrance at Selby Street 
(in the garden).  This event will be 
followed by lunch.  Please note that a 
cascade of handmade poppies will 
be exhibited outside the church all 
week.  Please come along if you can. 
 
Friday 11th (afternoon) and 
Saturday 12th (morning) 
November.  Homemade Market.  At 
Selby Street.  Everyone welcome. 
 
Saturday 12th November at Selby 
Street 3pm.  Afternoon Tea & Talk.  
Jill Barber will be speaking about 
“Being Peacemakers”.  Please come 

along if you can.  See also the note 
under “Appeals”. 
 
19th November 10am until 2pm  - 
Christmas Market. Yes, a Christmas 
Market not a Fayre!   Anyone who 
likes making crafts please see Janet 
Blades or Sue Rowe. Bric-a-brac, 
please see Val Lowish. All those 
lovely ladies who make such 
delicious cakes could you let Keith 
Robinson know if you are willing to 
contribute (or talk to me).  We had  
such a good time the other year and 
raised a great amount of money. 
Let’s see if we can top it this year 
whilst sharing a good time with 
everyone. Thanks. Sue Rowe. 
 
Saturday 19th November 4pm to 
10pm Freedom X at Jubilee Church.  
For details and list of speakers see: 
www.believeinhull.org.uk/freedomx 
 
Tuesday 22nd November.  Methodist 
Women in Britain invite you to an 
Advent Day led by Rev Elizabeth 
Cushion at Easingwold Methodist 
YO61 3AE.  Coffee at 10am, starting 
the meeting at 10.30am, and 
finishing at approx. 3.15pm. 
 
 

NEWS & APPEALS 
 

Weekly Offertory Envelopes 
Those of you who give via the weekly 
envelope scheme will have noticed 
that your current supply of envs has 
run out.  There is a box with next 
year’s envs at the back of church.  
Please would you pick up your new 
supply from there and please would 

Flowers: 
Flowers were provided and arranged this 
week by Val Wood.   
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you also print your name next to the 
associated envelope number on the 
sheet in the box, so that I have a 
record of who has which number. 
Thanks.  Anyone wanting to start 
using this method of giving for the 
first time, or anyone who has any 
queries – please speak to me (Jon 
Parker).  Thank you for your 
continued support for God’s work in 
our church and circuit. 
 
Carpet at Selby Street.  If anyone is 
willing to make a donation towards 
the cost of a new carpet at Selby 
Street in the worship area, Sue 
Trotter or Brenda Sanderson would 
be pleased to receive it.  We have 
most of the money – just a few 
pounds from a few people would 
complete the job!!!  Thanks in 
anticipation! 
 
Can you help? Saturday 12th 
November at Selby Street (see 
dates for your diary).  I am looking 
for any very kind people who might 
be willing to bake a cake for the 
afternoon tea or who might be able to 
help in the kitchen in either the 
morning or the afternoon.  Thank 
you.  Liane Kensett – tel: 642159 (if 
you leave a message I will call you 
back) or liane@markkensett.com. 
 
Youth Club – Children in Need 
Effort 2016.  Greetings everyone!  
For our Children in Need effort  
this year we are asking everyone to 
get involved – and no, it won’t cost 
you a penny!  We are collecting 
forgotten and discarded coinage (you 

know the ones left over from foreign 
hols that get popped in a drawer!!!!).  
We need: Euro coins, Spanish 
pesetas, German deutsche marks 
and Swiss francs as well as old 
British and Irish coins.  Please have 
a look at see what you can find.  For 
further details please contact Jackie 
on 650702.  Thanks. 
 
Local Preachers. Our local 
preachers are leading services today 
at: Askew Ave (Steve Saunders); 
Brough (Margaret Saunders); Princes 
Ave (Matt Sheard). Please remember 
them in your prayers.  
 

THANK YOU 
The Macmillan coffee morning in 
Ignition Coffee raised £220.  Many 
thanks to all the customers. 
 
On behalf of all the clients at Selby 
Street, we would like to thank all 
those generous people who donated 
food for the Selby Street Mission 
Food Bank via the Harvest Festival 
morning service. 
 

 
PRAYERS 
If you need prayer today then don't 
go home without asking. Fully 
trained members of the prayer 
team will be available to pray with 
you in the corner near the prayer 
banner after every service - just go 
and ask.  Confidentiality is always 
respected. 
 
 
 


